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Be Safe . . . Be Respectful . . . Be Responsible

Important Dates/Reminders

March 10th - NO SCHOOL - Grade Day (Reports come home
the middle of the following week in backpacks.)
March 13th - School Board Meeting - 6:30 p.m.
March 21st - Clean Water Festival (4th grade)
March 27th-31st - Spring Break

Swim lessons will end for Honts and Christensen's classes:

Honts's last day will be March 21.
Christensen's last day will be March 22.

Swim lessons will start for K/1 classes the week after we return
from Spring Break.

Carbary - Tuesdays
Archer - Wednesdays
Quintana - Thursdays

Read Across America Week, February 27th - March 3rd
Celebrating all of our amazing readers and Dr. Suess birthday!

Each morning we'll have a book walk in the classrooms. The students standing on the lucky
number will get to come pick out a book from the office to take home.
There will be a Yertle the Turtle theatre performance on Thursday March 2nd in the gym from
1:30-2:00. Parents are welcome to attend. Please remember to check in at the office.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/ec5d/465744d4657ef82162a86b5c09a2bc22.jpeg


Fourth Annual Read-a-thon started February 21st and goes through March 10th.

This year has been amazing! Your support of the Nehalem Elementary readers has almost exceeded all
three other years we have done this fundraiser.

Your support so far of $ 1,630.00 is so appreciated.

You can still register at Read-A-Thon 2023 to sign up.

You can do it all in a minute or two and really help us meet our financial needs. How It Works:
Activate your account at the link above.
Use the easy online tools to tell friends and family about our Read-A-Thon.
Track and log at home reading sessions online.
That's it!

All proceeds go to:

-Supporting our commitment to literacy and daily reading.

-Purchasing student books to help celebrate our annual Read-Across-America Week book walk (each
day, students’ names are drawn for a chance to pick out a new book.)

-Purchasing student prizes for our PBIS treasure chest. Students have the chance every day to earn
“Way to Go’s” for being safe, respectful and responsible. The office then does a weekly drawing for a
chance at choosing one item from our treasure chest.

Mrs. Jennifer's Counseling Office
Greetings!
We celebrated Kindness in February as February 17th was Random
Act of Kindness day. Students practiced random acts of Kindness
throughout the month and will continue to do so with the intention
of making Kindness part of our everyday life!
March is bully prevention month at NES. Students will be learning to
recognize, refuse and report bullying. It is important for students to
know the difference between bullying, and a mean moment or a
conflict with another student. Bullying is taken very seriously and all
students need to learn to recognize the signs.
Every year Nehalem Elementary administers the Cognitive Abilities
Test (CogAT) to 2nd and 5th grade students. This assessment helps
us in determining if a student qualifies for Neah-Kah-Nie’s Talented
and Gifted program (TAG). We will be testing the 5th grade students
in March and the 2nd grade students in April, the specific dates are
yet to be determined. Each testing window is an hour or less. t If you
have any questions, please reach out via email -
jenniferh@nknsd.org or phone - 503-355-3657.
Mindfulness will continue to be incorporated into our SEL lessons
this year. Practicing mindfulness is a great way to train our brains to

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/HhBSLp
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org
https://s.smore.com/u/c252da46880c04138118ab000f278d80.png


Family Resource Center
If you're looking to clean out gently used clothing that your child/children outgrew, we're in need of
the following items.....

clothing
shoes/boots
coats
swim suits and trunks

Preschool through 5th grade sizes would be greatly appreciated!

regain focus and calm... I encourage you to practice this with your
students at home. The more they practice, the more automatic a
mindfulness response becomes. MindYeti is a great resource for
PreK - 3rd grade. It was created by the Committee for Children who
is the creator of Second Step, the SEL curriculum used at NES.
Waterford.org is another great resource for kids and mindfulness as
well.
If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free
to contact me. You can also fill out a counseling form espanol to
request a meeting.
Ms. Jennifer
503-355-3657

jenniferh@nknsd.org

P.E.
We’ve covered some exciting units in PE since winter break! We began January with basketball then
moved on to a unit in balance, stunts, and tumbling. Most recently the upper grades are working on
skills with paddles and racquets while the lower grades are reviewing throwing and catching skills and
are learning to use scoops to throw and catch with.

We will start March off with a jump roping unit in all grades. The amazing Tsunami Skippers Jump
Rope Team will be performing in an assembly this Friday afternoon to kick things off. Every student in
grades K-5 will receive a free jump rope at the end of the unit. Thanks to the Mudd Nick Foundation for
providing this wonderful learning experience!

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLiaUKiwbiHMQDQLCXoPaMMYotldKlUQCw
https://www.waterford.org/resources/mindfulnes-activities-for-kids/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9cb5/de80704a4abaeccb8350648eee541512.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/6fcf/536a6e76fb9e76b74ae9664ab4572cbc.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/514e/74c85da0845af74a7f36efaac30af487.jpeg


Please contact Heaven Hartford at 503-355-3639 or
heavenh@nknsd.org to donate.

Library News
Book Fair will be April 4th - 7th.

The kids sure have been enjoying the new books we were able to buy
with the proceeds from the Fall Book Fair. We were able to purchase
books that the kids asked for in the suggestion box, extra copies of
the popular books that always seem to be checked out, a couple
new series of early-chapter books, new storybooks and more.

Ms. Kathy
503-355-3655 ext. 3650
kathyka@nknsd.org

mailto:heavenh@nknsd.org
https://cdn.smore.com/u/b2ef/d405878f2361b6e3b3a0ed3c9f1d18da.jpeg
mailto:kathyka@nknsd.org
https://cdn.smore.com/u/fd0d/288f47ce63ef006edf389498c77811be.jpeg


NKN District Job OpeningsNKN District Job Openings

Click button to access and apply for open positions.

Please click on the link below to review the District's Delayed
Start Plan
NKN Delayed Start Plan

Please sign up through the link below to receive Flash Alert
messages when we have a school delay or closure.
Flash Alert Sign Up

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zd9pBtD27Yr-ujOHfDjNUeCgks0QuP-A/edit?usp=share_link&ouid=116512422689618471046&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hhLhVHc1V6KI8YVdGqMSjcU_ZPpQnddr/view?usp=share_link


Click on the link below to see when and how long to keep
students at home if they are ill.
Symptom Checker

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ms0px2E-ss4SfvWcSKlFmzWamiYNcrum/view?usp=share_link




NCRD Youth Center
What do you call a fake diamond in Ireland? A sham-rock…..
If you’re in need of childcare visit the Welcome Center at NCRD or call 855-444-6273. On school days
we pick up your students at Nehalem Elementary school at the end of each school day and are open
until 5pm. Cost is $6 a day per child, and this includes a nutritious snack and a host of enrichment
activities (outdoor play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science, and etc.) We are closed for all national
holiday’s and on day’s observing the holiday. There are no holidays for the month of March. Full days
(non-school days that are not holidays) are $20 per student and registration and prepayment is
required, please visit the welcome center. This month’s no school days are March 10th and March 27th
, 28th , 29th , 30th , and 31st (Spring Break). Scholarship applications are available upon request.
NCRD scholarships are funded through the Friends of NCRD, who support families in need through
various fundraisers throughout the year. Please let any NCRD staff or the welcome center know if you
would like an application.

-Youth Sports-
Basketball ends February 23rd . Thank you so much to all the participants and the coaches, the
growth was amazing to watch. Futsal will be on Fridays from 4:30pm–5:30 beginning March 3rd,
registration is open now. We are always looking for more coaches, lots of experience or no experience
all coaches are welcome. Please check the box on your child’s registration form or let us know and join
us for the next session.



NES Snow February 22, 2023

Thank you.
Do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns, angiet@ncrdnehalem.org
kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org

NCRD Aquatics Center Spring News
SPRING BREAK SCHEDULE (March 27---31) 2023
OPEN SWIM March 27—31. (5 days)
Monday---Friday 1:00pm---3:00pm
$2 per student swimmer $18 or 10x punch card
**children 5 years and younger must be accompanied by an adult**
*****No Reservations Required******
FRIDAY NIGHT FAMILY SWIM CONTINUES IN 2023
Time 6:00pm-----7:30pm ( No Friday Night Swim March 31, Spring Break)
***Adult(s) please accompany your children***Not mandatory that adult must get in the pool unless
child is 5 years and under***
$2 per student $18 or 10x pass, adult $6 or $50 or 10x pass
Purchase @ the Pool! No reservations necessary!

WEDNESDAY WATER PLAY AFTER SCHOOL SWIM FUN SPRING TERM!!
Free choice water time***Games and Equipment Available
Available for student’s 1st thru 5th grades.
Parents are responsible for delivering & picking up your child at the pool!
SPRING WWP SCHEDULE 2023
Wednesday’s:

April 5,12,19,26
May 3,10,17,24,31
June 7

No reservations necessary!
Questions: pool# 1-855-444-6273
e-mail: suedg@ncrdnehalem.org

mailto:angiet@ncrdnehalem.org
mailto:kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org
mailto:suedg@ncrdnehalem.org



